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Anglican Church of Canada 

Coming Up Next Week 

February 21, 2016  

 
Monday (February 22)  

      7:00PM   Un-Baffling the Bible: an introduction to Scripture – see notice on    

                      Reverse 

Tuesday (February 23) 

       5:45PM   Evening Prayer in the Prayer Room 

       6:00PM Annual Meeting of Parishioners. Potluck supper followed by meeting 

        

Wednesday (February 24)        

       4:00PM      Confirmation Class  

       5:45PM      Handbells 

       6:30PM      High School Youth Group 

       7:00PM      Stephen Ministry Training       

   

Thursday (February 25)  

        9:30AM    Holy Communion 

        12 noon    Lenten Lunch at St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church  

         5:45PM   Evening Prayer in the Chapel 

        6:30PM    Middle School Youth Group meets 

        7:00PM    Choir practice    

    

Saturday (February 27)   

        5:00PM      Saturday Service        

Sunday (February 28)  

        8:00AM    Holy Eucharist  (Traditional)  

        10:00AM   Holy Eucharist  (Family) 

 
                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.staug.org/


Annual Meeting of Parishioners  will be on 

Tuesday Feb. 23, beginning with a potluck supper 

at 6:00pm followed by the meeting.    

 

Lenten Lunches During the Thursdays in Lent, a 

series of lunches and devotions will take place at 

12:00pm, hosted by different downtown 

churches.  This is a wonderful chance to 

experience a Lenten observance and fellowship 

with our brothers and sisters from other churches.    

Feb 25– St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 

Un-Baffling the Bible: An Introduction to 

Scripture This introductory course will help you 

gain a good understanding of the Bible as a 

whole! Monday Evenings 7:00pm-8:30pm 

in the church basement. 

Feb. 22 – Text, Canon & Translation 

Feb. 29 – Biblical Theology and Hermeneutics 

Lenten Study Series Tim Pope will lead this 

year’s series called “Johann Sebastian Bach: 

His Life, His Faith, His Music”. It will begin at 

7:30pm Tuesday, February 9 (Shrove Tuesday) 

and will run for 6 Tuesdays. 

Note: there is no session Feb 23  

Mar 1: 7:30-pm 

Mar 8: 7:30-9pm 

Mar 15: 7:30-9pm 

Mar 22: 8-9:30pm (note change in time) 

This is a chance for you to learn about and listen 

to some of the finest and most deeply Christian 

music ever written.  There is a sign-up sheet in 

the foyer (narthex) of the church.     

 

SOCKS!  SOCKS!  SOCKS!   
“As Shepherds Washed their socks by night…” 

We will once again be collecting socks and 

toothbrushes for Lethbridge Connect.  Our goal is 

600 pairs of socks and several toothbrushes!  

Bring your socks and toothbrushes in by end of 

February.   If you wish to contribute to this 

program, boxes are set up in the Narthex.   

 

Believe it or not, VBS planning has already 

begun for this year!  We will be going on a Cave 

Quest – “Following Jesus, the Light of the 

World.”  Currently we are in search of someone 

to oversee the preschool program, a supplies 

coordinator, a music director and decorating 

coordinator.  Please contact Wendy Doherty 

through the office or email wendy@staug.org if 

you are interested in any of these ministries!!! 

World Day of Prayer is Friday, Mar. 4th at 2 

p.m. at Church of the Good Shepherd.  

Campus care parcels  Twice every year the 

Ecumenical Campus ministry (ECM) distributes 

food to students at the University of Lethbridge. 

Please pick up a Campus Care Bag in the narthex. 

Any non perishable food donation is welcome.  

Please return the bags by Sunday, February 28. 

Thank you.   

 

Said Service of Evening Prayer (BCP) every 

Tuesday, (in the prayer room) and Thursday (in 

the chapel) 5:45-6:15pm.   

 

Fundraising Dinner The fundraising committee 

is hosting a dinner April 30th , after the Saturday 

Night Service.  There will be a great supper as 

well as a silent auction.  Price is $20.00 per 

person   Everyone is welcome.  Tickets may be 

purchased at the office and will also be sold after 

services a little closer to the time. 

 

ECM Fundraising Dinner Spring Fling 

March 5, 2016. Doors open @ 5.30pm – Dinner 

@ 6pm. McKillop United Church.  

Catered Meal, Music by UofL Jazz Combo 

Tickets:  Adults $25,  Children (6-12 years)  $12,  

Children (under 6) Free. 

Tickets available from Harriet Edwards and Allan 

Besplug or Mary Fulton @403-892-4346 

 

CD for sale Copies of a recording by pianist and 

START chair person Brian Black are now 

available for purchase!  The CD features works 

by composers Chopin, Schubert, and Debussy, 

with all proceeds going to the refugee fund.  The 

price of the CD is $20.00.  Please contact Brian 

for details at brian.black@uleth.ca or 

403.327.8520. 

 

Thank you!  to Muriel McCuaig and her team of 

young people and adults for the fun and colorful 

murals which they are painting on the walls in the 

nursery.  
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